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Impaortant
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Drafts start: Sept. 4th

Final registration pay-
ment: Sept. 4th

Coach/manager
meeting: early Oct.

Rowan’s Law
Acknowledgment:
Before your first game

Steel Blades: Nov. 21-24

Extravaganza: Feb. 6-9

Around the Rink

Well we cannot complain about the beautiful summer
we have had, but now it is time for many people’s
favourite season of the year, hockey season!!!

Welcome to our monthly newsletter where we hope to
share important news, answer questions, share
successes, put reminders about important dates and
maybe even have a contest ortwo. We are hoping that
this will be another way in which we can improve the
communication to ensure you get all the information
needed to have a fun and successful season.

As you can see the draft teams for the A and tier 1 levels
have been posted. If you have not checked to see
what team your child is on please do so ASAP and let
the office know if your child is not listed. Once the A/tier
1 drafts are completed the DS and house league teams
will be posted.

If you have any questions, please email the proper
executive member so that they can quickly and
effectively answer your questions. Their contact
information can be found on the
website.

Looking forward to a year of
amazing and exciting hockey!

Nicole Clouthier
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Concussion Safety and Rowan’s Law

Effective this season, and every season after, participants and parents will be
required to review concussion information and safety protocol before the
season starts. You will be required to fill out an acknowledgment form and
hand it into your team manager before your first game. Failure to do this will
suspend your child from the ice until it has been completed.

The first link below is to the information on concussions to review and the
second is the acknowledgement form you will need to fill out, print and bring

to your manager.
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Welcome players, parents and fans to the new Hockey Season! The
Sault Hockey Officials Association is excited to be part of the Soo Pee
Wee's new Monthly newsletter. Throughout the year we hope to use
this medium to help communicate our vision, explain different rules,
and put a voice behind the "stripes" that you see at your games. Our
single most important responsibility is player safety. So let's
remember to encourage our kids by setting a positive example!

Please remember that most of our referees are young students and, much like the

If you have any stories, pictures or news from your team you would like to share,
please email it to president@soopeewee.ca and we will try to include it in the next
month’s newsletter.




